
 

 

 
 
 
  

 

5th February 2020 

 

 ‘Live in Harmony with One Another ‘ 
Romans 12 v 16 

 

 Internet safety day – Tuesday 11th February. 

 

Learning about being safe online 

continues throughout the year, 

through all aspects of the 

curriculum but especially within the 

PSHE programme and the 

computing curriculum.  

The ‘Safer Internet Day’ is an 

opportunity for both school and 

home to remind children about what they need to do when they are using the internet or 

accessing online apps and games. Your child’s safety is of paramount importance to us.  

Please spend some time talking to your child about the potential risks and what they can 

do to stay safe.  

  

Please see attached advice school has recently received advising parents/ carers about 

apps children should not be accessing without parental guidance. 

A second poster gives advice and guidance on a video sharing social media app called 

TikTok.  

 

The attached leaflets are great sources of information of what parents/ carers need to know 

about these apps.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming dates for your 

diary 

  

Events 

Friday 7th February  Class 2 and 3 trip to Eureka- there will be no 

celebration assembly on this day  

Tuesday11th February  National Safer Internet day 

Tuesday 11th February  Community Fire service team visiting class 2 and class 

4 

Wednesday 12th February  Runshaw College drama production of  ‘The Town 

Mouse & The Country Mouse’. 

Wednesday 12th February 

3.25pm 

cake and biscuit sale  

we welcome any donations for school council to sell 

Thursday 13th February   PTFA Disco 

Friday 14th February  School closes for half term holiday 

 3.20pm KS 1/ 3.25pm KS 2 

Coming up after half term  

Wednesday 26th February  at 

9am  

Eucharist service at St John’s Church – all welcome 

Friday 28th February  from 

2.15pm 

Fair trade market in the school hall –all welcome 

Thursday 5th March  World Book day  

Week beginning Mon 9th 

March  

Science week with a focus on ‘Our Diverse’ planet  

Thursday 12th March  Choir singing at King George’s Hall. – please support 

our choir. Tickets can be bought on-line at 

www.kinggeorgeshall.com. 

Monday 16th March  Year 6 residential to Hothersall Lodge  

Friday 20th March  PTFA Afternoon tea 

Wednesday 25th March  4Front Theatre visit school -A Fisherman’s Tale. 

Wednesday 25th March  Parents Evening  

Thursday 2nd April  Easter service led by class 3 in church  

Thursday 2nd April  Easter bingo! 

Friday 3rd April Easter egg/ bonnet competition  

Friday 3rd April  End of term School closes at 2pm  

Monday 20th April  School opens for the Summer term.  

http://www.kinggeorgeshall.com/

